2010 Virginia DeMolay Humanitarian Award Submission Lexington DeMolay Chapter

The members of the Lexington Chapter participated in two service events this past spring.

Rockbridge Relay for Life (May 23)

Lexington Chapter's first attempt at fundraising for Relay for Life was very successful! We began organizing our event in March by setting up a web page through the national Relay for Life website. Most of our members found it easy to fundraise by sending email solicitations to family and friends. Every chapter meeting, we taught our members how to fundraise and the benefits of supporting national philanthropies.



Our chapter raised a total of \$935 and we are currently ranked 9th nationally (see website link below) amongst other DeMolay chapters that participated in Relay for Life.

(http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR?company_id=116051&pg=national_company&fr_id=24849)

We had a great time at our booth as we grilled hamburgers and hotdogs for our members and parents and participated in the walk throughout the evening. We proudly displayed our chapter banner on our tent to promote our organization to the community.

We look forward to expanding upon our efforts and plan to have our sponsoring body, Mountain City Lodge, join us next year!

Blood Drive (June 25th)

Lexington Chapter co-sponsored a blood drive with Mountain City Lodge at Lexington Baptist Church this past June. Our members assisted in the kitchen preparing food for donors, fixed drinks, and walked donors to and from their blood donor stations.

Our members had a great time and plan to assist at the next blood drive in the fall.



Lexington DeMolay Chapter Banner